
ACTION SHEET 
 

PARKING COMMITTEE 
 
Date:  April 15, 2011  
 
Councilor Ken Smith, Chairman 
 
To:  City Council Meeting of May 2, 2011 
 
Re:  Parking Committee Meeting held April 14, 2011 
 
ACTIONS: 
 
[1] Accepted and placed on file the minutes of the Parking Committee meeting 

held March 10, 2011. 
 
[2] Financial Report – MOTION made by City Manager Bohenko to accept the 

report.  Seconded by Steve Parkinson.  Motion passed. 
 
[3] Bridge Street Lot – Councilor Request – Remove parking for Public Park - 

Referred to Economic Development Commission. 
 
[4] Wellington Room – Request for Valet Parking – Report back – MOTION 

made by Steve Parkinson to change the two parallel parking spaces on the 
southerly side of Bow Street, nearest Penhallow Street, to a valet parking 
zone from 5 p.m. to 12 a.m., Monday through Sunday.  The spaces shall 
remain open for public parking from 12 a.m. to 5 p.m., metered during 
designated times.  The fee for use shall be $624.00 per space per year.  
Seconded by Andrew Purgiel.  Motion passed. 

 
[5] Mobile Vendors Bid Update – There were no bids received by deadline. 
 
 


